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Daily Report Article: Fisher Phillips Continues Steady Growth

News

3.31.14


Fisher and Phillips was recognized for steady growth in a Daily Report article.

The article detailed how the firm continued to expand its footprint by opening three new offices in

Columbus, Ohio, Gulfport, Miss., and San Antonio.

The article also noted that the firm reported a net gain of 11 lawyers, bringing its attorney head

count to 267 firm wide.

“Lawyer productivity remained strong in 2013,” said managing partner Roger Quillen. “Average

hourly rates only increased by slightly more than 1 percent, a big challenge that has continued since

2008 with only 1 percent or 2 percent gains each year.”

Fisher Phillips will continue to grow, said Quillen, who has his eye on three cities he would like to

expand into this year.

"We're looking at regional capital cities. We want offices in all the major centers around the

country,” he explained.

Subscribers can read the full article here. 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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